
 

 DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
           TUESDAY, MARCH 21, 2023 

 

Seniors: 

 If you have not yet ordered your cap and gown, please do so as soon as possible.  Orders made after 
due date may possibly incur a late fee. See your email for details. 

 Senior Banquet tickets will be available in the school store until Friday, March 24. The banquet will be 
held at the Halls of St. George on April 21 from 6 to 10 p.m. Tickets are $40 and the theme is 
Seniorpalooza! 
 

Unified Track: Unified Track team will have their first practice on Tuesday, March 21 from 2:30 - 3:30 

PM.  Meet outside the fieldhouse.  Your parents should pick you up at door B.  There will not be practice on 

Wednesday, March 22 or Thursday, March 23. 

Guidance: Therapy dogs will be here during lunch on Tuesday, March 21 and Wednesday March 22. Head to 
Guidance to say hello to Abby, Benny, Cash, Lincoln, Pebbles, and Sassy Kate. 

Athletics:  

 There will be a call-out meeting during PTE on Tuesday, March 21in room D203 for any student 

interested in trying out for the girls Golf Team.   

 There will be a call-out meeting during PTE on Tuesday, March 21 in the Fieldhouse for any student 

interested in playing intramural basketball.   

Sophomore Class Cabinet: Sophomore Class Cabinet will be meeting after school on Wednesday, March 22 

in room C102.  We will discuss the Humane Indiana Supply Drive.  All interested sophomores are welcome to 

attend.  

Student Council: Student Council will have a meeting after school on Thursday, March 23 in the LGI. We will 

be talking about all things Color Run! Plan on being there no more than thirty minutes 

3D Art:  3D Art is selling items to promote autism awareness.  The money raised will be used as scholarships 

for graduation seniors with autism that are heading to college. Items can be purchased in room E117 through 

Friday, April 21. 

RUNE Magazine: Calling all LC creatives! Starting now, submissions are open for the RUNE Creative Arts 

magazine! Anything creative, including 2D, 3D art, writing, acting, playing an instrument, etc, can be submitted 

to the magazine. Just find a poster around the school, scan the QR code, and submit! All submissions are due 

before Spring Break.  


